

Turgay Demirel President

Kamil Novak Executive Director &

Legal Representative

UniCredit Bank AG IBAN: DE 79 7002 0270 0658 5052 38

VAT-No.:DE222795123 Steuer-NR./Tax-No. 143/214/30199

Swift address: HY VE DE MM

## To all FIBA Europe Officials

By e-mail

13 November 2021

Dear FIBA Europe Officials,

The season 2021-2022 has already started and all competitions are ongoing, with teams and officials traveling all across Europe.

With this letter, I would like to inform you that as every season, FIBA Europe offers a **Health Insurance Abroad** coverage through the National Health Insurance Company Hallesche.

The policy covers all FIBA Europe Officials, such as Referees, Commissioners, Technical delegates, and other FIBA representatives traveling abroad on behalf of FIBA Europe matters.

Please see attached the Travel Insurance Information Sheet with all important details regarding the coverage of the policy, its benefits, and useful advice on "what to do" in case of any health issue while traveling on behalf of FIBA Europe.

We strongly recommend you save the document on your cell phone so that you have it always with you during your travels.

Please note that in the situation of testing positive for Covid-19 during a business trip abroad the expenses of medical or/and treatment costs during the trip will be covered within the scope of the tariff.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our office maria.garcia@fiba.basketball

Kamil Novak

FIBA Executive Director Europe

International Basketball Federation FIBA Europe e.V. Ismaninger Str. 21 81675 Munich Germany